E-mail Message from Mr. Raul Yzaguirre, U.S. Ambassador to the Dominican Republic:

"Dear Tom,

I've very much enjoyed "Panther News". Thank you for doing this, and my regards to all the folks at RYSS. You have renewed our hopes in education."

Sincerely

Raul Yzaguirre
U.S. Ambassador to the Dominican Republic

Ambassador Yzaguirre is a Civil Rights Activist, and he was appointed the U.S. Ambassador to the Dominican Republic by President Obama. Raul Yzaguirre School for Success is named after him, and he has attended various activities at the school.

Panther News:

http://tomrchambers.com/pn.html

Student Letters of Congratulations to Ambassador Yzaguirre:

http://tomrchambers.com/amb_letter.html